[image: image1.jpg]@Anited Adbanced Practice Registered Nurses
of Georgia





Dear Pharmaceutical Representative,

 

Please plan to attend the 8th Annual Advance Practice Nurse Educational Conference which will be held March 9th, 2013 at The Medical Center (Columbus Regional) in Columbus, Georgia.

 

We anticipate a good turnout again this year. Last year nearly 100 Advance Practice Nurses and other health professionals attended this event. This year, we are going to award CMEs for Physician Assistants (PA) so we expect an even larger turnout. You have the potential to influence a great number of the Advance Practice Nurses and PAs in West Georgia and surrounding areas. 

 

We appreciate your assistance in improving our conference this year. The exhibitor's fee for participation at our annual meeting is $500.00 per table. This fee includes your display area and meals for two representatives. We would also appreciate and door prizes or sponsoring a meal. 

 

Please return the completed vendor application with your exhibitors' fee and contribution made payable to UAPRN of West Georgia by February 16th to ensure participation at this year's annual event. If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us. Thank you once again for your continued support of the UAPRN of West Georgia. 

We thank you again for your continued support and look forward to many years of positive and professional interaction!

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Lisa Funston, MSN, FNP-BC

Vice President

l.funston24@gmail.com   
706-681-8927





                                                                                            

